
 

 

 

 

 
July 18, 2012 
 
Note to file 
 

EA 0809-004 
NICO Project, Fortune Minerals Limited   

 
To parties: 
 

Re:  NICO Project hearings re-scheduled to August 27-31, 2012   
 
The Review Board has re-scheduled the public hearings for the NICO Project to the 
week of August 27-31, 2012.  In finalizing the hearing dates, the Review Board has 
endeavoured to strike a balance between the requests of parties, the availability of 
suitable hearing facilities and a timely environmental assessment. 
 
The re-scheduled NICO hearing dates are: 
 
August 27 – Whati, Cultural Center 
August 29 – Yellowknife, Tree of Peace 
August 30 – Behchoko, Cultural Center 
August 31 – Behchoko, Cultural Center 
 
The Board notifies parties that in accordance with clause 8 of the Rules of Procedure 
2005, it has waived the requirement in clause 67 regarding hearing notice.  A pre-
hearing conference is set for July 30 at the Review Board office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
(original signed by) 
Chuck Hubert 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 


